
Aubrey Dunn 
COMMISSIONER 

State of Nlw Me,rjco 
Commissioner of Pu6{ic Lanas 

20 December 2018 

MRC Permian Company 
ATTN: Mr. Nicholas Weeks 
One Lincoln Centre 
5400 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1500 
Dallas, TX 75240 

310 OLD SANTA FE TRAIL 
P.O. BOX 1148 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504-1148 

Re: Final Approval of Unit Expansion 
Northeast Kemnitz Unit 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Weeks: 

COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE 
Phone (505) 827-5760 
Fax (505) 827-5766 

www .nmstatelands.org 

This office has received your letter of 14 December 2018, along with supporting documentation, in which 
MRC Permian Company requested final approval for the Northeast Kemnitz Unit expansion, Lea County, 
New Mexico. 

The New Mexico State Land Office has this date granted final approval for the Northeast Kemnitz Unit 
expansion. State Land Office approval is subject to like approval by the New Mexico Oil Conservation 
Division. 

If you have any questions or ifwe may be of further assistance, please contact Units Manager Randolph 
Bayliss at 505.8 .5791. 

cc: OCD -Attn: Chief Engineer 
RMD - Attn: Mr. Roddy Martinez 
Units Reader Files 


